
 

 
November 22, 2016 

 

 

Happy Thanksgiving from the Western North Carolina Conference Lay Organization! 
 

 
 

We look forward to your attendance at our next Conference Lay meeting on January 14, 

2017 at 10 am at Union Bethel AMEC, 1716 Richard Allen Lane, Winston Salem, NC. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving and thank you for your willingness to serve! 

 
 

 

 

From the Desk of 

Penny Oliver, President 

Western North Carolina Conference 

Lay Organization of 

African Methodist Episcopal Church  


